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From: Jayne Macdonald <jmacdonald@mactodd.co.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 25 July 2025 3:26 PM
To: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz>

 
Hi Lynley,
 
Please add the following to the list of site visit requests please – Warwick & Marie Osbourne 33
Suburb Street.  Submitter #1258
 
Thank you.
 

                                

  

     Jayne
Macdonald
      Director & Notary
Public
       PO Box 653, Queenstown
9348
       (03) 441 0127 | (027) 473
0874 | 
     
 jmacdonald@mactodd.co.nz  
         

 

 Mactodd Lawyers have moved! 

Now at Level 2 Remarkables House, 26 Hawthorne Drive, Frankton
This email is private and confidential and may be protected by lawyer client privilege and is solely for the named addressee. If you are not the
named addressee: please 
notify us immediately by reply email or by collect call on 64-3-4410125, you must erase this email and any attached files, you must not use this email or any
attached files 
or disclose them to anyone else. You must scan this email and any attached files for viruses. Mactodd Limited accepts no liability for any loss, damage or
consequence, 
whether caused by our own negligence or not, resulting directly or indirectly from the use of any attached files. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email Join the campaign at http://thinkBeforePrinting.org
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